
STATEMENT FROM THE BOARD


After much prayer and discussion, as a Board we have made the decision to re-
open! We will let you know of our re-opening date in coming days while we 
prepare the centre for opening.


As most would be aware, the Government currently has pretty tight guidelines 
on how we can operate. With our aim to “encourage families be their best” (as 
per our mission statement), it is important that we take both your and our safety 
seriously, whilst complying with government regulations.  


We’re very keen to help your family ‘be its best’ and as always offer you support 
in any way we can to assist you to achieve this. Unfortunately, due to 
government rules, those aged 16+ who are not double vaccinated cannot enter 
the centre (huge fines apply if we don’t comply…$109,000 for business & 
organisations).


As always, our volunteer team will treat you with love and respect as we serve 
you in the centre. We ask that you do the same as we all deal with government 
restrictions.


Over the years, we have loved spending time with all those who have become 
part of the “FUNKY Family” and look forward to seeing you all very soon!


Regards

FUNKY Hearts Board of Management


30 October 2021
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